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This is another typical Democrat busy body bill pretending they are working for the 

good of Oregon,  while blocking parents rights to screen and monitor what their  

young children in Oregon are exposed to. The Democrats throw up a great 

smokescreen about books being banned yet they do not or will not allow school 

boards to prevent pornographic material being not only accessible but required 

reading for young children. 

I think each and every Legislator who votes to pass SB1583, be personally liable for 

the damaged psyches and problems caused by these materials. The state wants to  

play parent or guardian then they should shoulder the burden of repairing the 

damage their interference causes. 

The Oregon Legislature in particular should focus on state problems, not take on 

more idiocy like Measure 110. In other words “ Do your damn job and leave the kids 

alone.” All your bureaucratic buffoonery has created more problems than it solved, 

especially when you delve into citizens rights and what their children are taught.  

Unless you are in favor exposing young children to pornography I ask you to vote not 

only no but hell no on SB1583. 


